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The STDF has on-going work on the implementation of standards through public-private partnerships (PPPs). In March
2018, the concept note on PPPs was updated to outline planning for new STDF work on PPPs, with the overall aim of
building on, updating and complementing previous work by the STDF and its partners.

[ Download the concept note from the STDF website ]
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http://www.standardsfacility.org/sites/default/files/Concept_note_PPPs_revMar18.pdf
https://bulletin.woah.org



